
     
 Rover is Going Green! 
Rover is all about walking outside in nature so he wants to help keep the highways and byways clean of 
trash.  
Therefore the club has signed up for Adopt-a-Highway. We will be picking up trash along Route 322 
between Linglestown Road (RT39) and Fishing Creek Road (RT443) four times a year for at least 2 years.  
We need  volunteers! We will be doing the trash picking early on a Sunday morning.  So if you want to 
help, please look for the posting in future newsletters or contact Amy. We expect to start in August. 
Who remembers the slogan: Give a Hoot, don’t pollute. 
Rover gives a Hoot!   
Do you?  

 

Highway Clean-up 

September 9th was our first Clean-Up Day for the fall. Cookie Little, Pat Eby, Amy Trommer and almost 

grandson, Joey Kieffer were the workers.  Joey enjoyed using a “grabber” to pick up trash. We cleaned 

the east bound lane of Route 322 between Linglestown and Fishing Creek Valley Exit. Joey especially 

enjoyed the brunch after working.  We ate at the Front Street Diner and he thinks they make the best 

hot chocolate. If you would like to help, let us know. Nov 11 is next Clean-Up Day. Call Amy. 



 

Rover’s Clean Up 

The initial clean-up crew shown to the left were Amy Trommer, Sue Wheeler, Cookie Little, Alice 

Eckardt, and Marcy Lucas.  Pat Eby took the picture.  We had a learning experience the first time, the 

second time we were better prepared.  Bob Gambert and Ellen Buller helped the second time.  We do 

need about 6 each time to make it work well. Next time is November 14th at 8 am. Of course we ended 

our work by going out to breakfast at the Summerdale Diner. If you would like to join us, please give 

Amy  a call.  Thank you to those that helped! 


